Postal services from the United States

Hongkong Post announced today (February 12) that, as advised by the
United States Postal Service (USPS), postal services originating from the
United States to Hong Kong remain normal, while priority mail express
international service (i.e. Speedpost) items for Hong Kong may be subject to
delay due to widespread flight cancellations. In addition, mail transiting
the USPS from other regions to Hong Kong have been suspended.
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